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Veterinary Science & Technology

From: Papatsiros Vasileios <vpapatsiros@vet.uth.gr>

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 1:45 AM

To: Veterinary Science & Technology

Subject: Re: Please let us know your decision

Dear  Glory HAR 

 

Thank you for your email. It will be my pleasure to continue as    

editorial board member and support the journal 

 

Best regards 

 

Vassilis 

 

Quoting Veterinary Science & Technology <editor.jvst@omicsinc.com>: 

 

> Dear Dr. Vassilis Papatsiros, 

> 

> 

> 

> Greetings from the Journal of Veterinary Science & Technology 

> 

> 

> 

> We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being  

> associated with our Journal as an Editorial Board. To progress and run  

> a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like  

> you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular  

> editorial duties whenever required. 

> 

> 

> 

> We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our  

> side we can promise that the work load will be low. If you are not  

> willing to continue please let us know. 

> 

> 

> 

> Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest. 

> 

> 

> 

> Thanks and Regards 

> 

> Glory HAR 

> 

> Editorial Coordinator 
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-- 

Dr Vassilis Papatsiros, DVM, PhD 

Assist. Professor of Porcine Medicine 

 

 

Faculty of Veterinary Medicine 

Department of Medicine (Clinic of Farm Animal Medicine) 

University of Thessaly, Greece 

 

Address: Trikalon str 224, GR 43100, Karditsa, Greece 

Tel.: 00302441066012 

Fax: 00302441066053 

email: vpapatsiros@vet.uth.gr 

 

 


